COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
CouNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE

OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

TO: Chairperson Hartmann and Members of the Board of Supervisors

FROM: Robert Lewin, Director Office of Emergency Management # Z
SUBJECT:  Correction to Item 7 Board Hearing — Adoption of Hazard Mitigation Plan
DATE: August 21,2017

CC: Terri Maus, Assistant CEO

There is a correction to the Board Letter for Departmental Item 7 - HEARING - Consider
recommendations regarding the Adoption of the 2017 Santa Barbara County Multi-Jurisdictional
Hazard Mitigation Plan. The link on page two of the Board Letter should be
http://www.countyofsb.org/ceo/asset.c/3416. To ensure public access to the full report, the document has
been posted on the County OEM webpage at the top. https://www.countyofsb.org/ceo/oem.sbc . We also
provided a hard copy for the public to view at the EOC and copy for the Clerk’s public viewing area. A
.pdf file of the complete report for posting as part of the Board package has also been provided. Finally
to facilitate your review, a copy has been provided directly to your offices. County Counsel advised that
the item has been adequately noticed.

Thank you.
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